
Addendum #1 to RFP 2018-04 Summer Conference and 
Residence Hall Management 

Addendum #1 Posted September 27, 2017 

 

We apologize for the technical difficulties that occurred today on the scheduled 
pre-bid conference call at 11:00 Wednesday, September 27, 2017. 
This is to inform all bidders that, we have rescheduled the pre-bid conference call 
for 2:00 P.M. EST Thursday, September 28, 2017. 
 
Please feel free to call me with any questions at Evelyn Wilson 978-542-6152 or 
ewilson@salemstate.edu. 
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